
WARNDON PARISH COUNCIL 
Minutes of a Meeting of the Parish Council held on 21st January 2020 at  

Lyppard Hub commencing 7:30pm. 
 

PRESENT:  

Cllrs A Cross, R Norfolk, A Taylor, D Merriman, S Hodgson, L Hodgson, J Scrine 

APOLOGIES :  

Cllr. D Carney 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST :  

Cllr L Hodgson & Cllr S Hodgson declared a non-pecuniary interest for the meeting and took 
no part in discussion or voting. 

202. Cllr. Taylor presented his report regarding Planning Procedures and the Council 
considered the request for legal opinion.  The amount has now been clarified and 
the cost considerably lower than first thought.  However, some members were still 
uncertain of going ahead, without trying a different approach first, so a compromise 
was agreed.  Cllr Taylor proposed the following : 

 “That a neutral party be found and requested to put together a joint meeting 
between Warndon Parish Council members and Worcester City Planning 
Management in order to try and negate the need for legal expenditure.  If this 
meeting doesn’t happen, or should be un-successful, WPC members be authorised 
to spend up to a maximum of £3000.00 on legal opinion.”  This was seconded by Cllr. 
Scrine.  On being put to the vote, this was approved by 5 votes to nil and the 
proposal was carried. 

There being no further business the Chair closed the meeting at 19.40hrs. 

  

Date of the next monthly meeting is 23rd January 2020 at 9.00pm  


